
 
 

 

 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO SUBMIT COMMENTS 

REGARDING THE PETITIONS TO REVISE THE DECLARATION OF 
FULLY APPROPRIATED STREAM SYSTEMS 

 
On August 1, 2018, the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) provided notice 
pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 23, section 871, subdivision (c) that two petitions 
to request revision of the fully appropriated stream status of the Kings River stream system have 
been filed with the State Water Board.  The August 1, 2018 notice is available at: 
 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/petitions/2018/ 
kings_fas_notice.pdf 
 
The purpose of this notice is to announce an extension of time for comments regarding the 
petitions.  The new date for comment submittal is provided below. 
 

Copies of the petitions, applications and supporting information are available at: 
 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/applications/petitions/ 
fas_kings.shtml 
 

The contact person for this matter is Mitchell Moody at (916) 341-5383 or by e-mail at 
mitchell.moody@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 

Comments regarding the petitions may be submitted to mitchell.moody@waterboards.ca.gov or: 
 

State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Water Rights 
Attn Mitchell Moody 
P.O. Box 2000 
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000 

 

When submitting comments, please provide a courtesy copy to the two petitioners listed in the 
August 1, 2018 notice. 
 

Comments must be received by the State Water Board by 4:30 pm on May 31, 2019. 
 
Date of Notice:  October 24, 2018 
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